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  Albanian, Kosovan Faith Leaders Offer Messages of Hope 
 
 
Tirana, Albania—Religious leaders attending a 
UPF webinar gave messages of hope for these 
unprecedented times.  
 

  

  

  

  IAPD Inaugurated in Italy 
 
 
Rome, Italy—UPF held an online meeting to 
launch the Interreligious Association for Peace 
and Development.  
 

  

  

  

  Muslim Leaders Affirm Relevance of Spiritual Values for 
Sustainable Development 

 
 
Moscow, Russia—A UPF webinar addressed 
the role of spiritual values in Russia’s 
sustainable development.   

  

  

  



 

 

  UPF-Finland Reviews Events of 2020  
 
 
Helsinki, Finland—UPF-Finland held a webinar 
to look back on 2020 and review UPF activities 
held this year. 
 

  

  

  

  Child Welfare Systems During COVID: Can We Improve How We 
Help Families?  

 
 
New York, United States—The NGO 
Committee on the Family-New York held its 
monthly program as a webinar on November 19 
on the topic “Families Coping with COVID-19: 
Challenges and Opportunities 
in Child Welfare.” 

 

  

  

  

  Forum Focuses on a Compassionate God  
 
 
Lisbon, Portugal—UPF hosted its third online 
interreligious forum, with the theme “God as 
Love and Compassion.” 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JAN 1: 2021 ‘International Year of Peace and Trust’ 

FEB 1: UN World Interfaith Harmony Week  

FEB 6: UN International Day of Zero Tolerance for 

Female Genital Mutilation 

MAR 8: UN International Women's Day 
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